Edwards,Michelle

From: Ennis,Charles

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 10:33 AM C EE‘V’ i
To: Nasser,Karrum; Bennett Duke A; Edwards,Michelle ok o b e b
Subject: RE: Sidewalks Maple Avenue

There are several things going on along that stretch of Maple Ave. Joink, Vectren and our WWTP have been doing work
up there. There was a broken sewer main that has been repaired.
Vectren installed a new main and through fits and starts, that work and the patching is completed. Joink’s work has also

heen completed.

Most recently Vectren has installed service gas lines from the main to their customer’s buildings. This is the only work,,
as far as we know, that remains. As an aside, we have told Vectren that we will not be issuing any new ROW permits
until their current work in completed. They are under the gun to get their work completed before the asphalt plant
shuts down for the winter.(~Dec. 8.)

Let me know if you have any more questions.

Charles W. (Chuck) Ennis, P.E., S.E.

City Engineer

City of Terre Haute Department of Engineering
17 Harding Avenue, Room 200

Terre Haute, IN 47807

Telephone: (812) 232-4028

Fax: (812) 234-3973

From: Nasser,Karrum

Sent: Saturday, November 18, 2017 3:20 PM

To: Ennis,Charles; Bennett,Duke A; Edwards,Michelle
Subject: Sidewatks Maple Avenue

Chuck

What is the status on the sidewalks along Maple avenue from 19th to 13th street. loink and another utility

had done some work there and damaged sidewalks along that area. | did not know if they were responsible for
the repairs or if they reimbursed us for the repairs? Currently there are about 2 dozen spots that are filled

with white rock that had sidewalks there previously. | know weather is gonna be a factor now in repairs. Can
you give me an explanation of who is responsible for repairs and when they will be done.

Thanks
Karrum




